
 

 

Temple Christian School 
Classroom Instructions and Expectations 

6th – 12th Grade 
 

Romans 8:28  
And we know that all things work together for good to them that love God, to them who are the 

called according to his purpose. 
 
Dear Students and Families, 
 
 Thank you for your continued patience during this trying time as we continue to 
work together to do what is safe and best for our students and families. At this time 
Temple Christian School plans to continue to educate our students through various 
online platforms by moving all education to web-based learning. This will have its 
variations of platform and delivery, but teachers will be communicating regularly and 
will be available each school day to answer any questions via email and to guide 
students through their classes. Each course will continue its curriculum but move from 
in-person classes to online classes for the coming weeks. 
 It is important today that students take all needed supplies home with them, 
including workbooks, textbooks, computers and chargers as well as their basic 
necessities such as pens, pencils, and other school supplies. Students will be given 
school time at the end of the day today to gather all that is needed for them to 
continue school from home. If you are unable to get all items, or forget a few items, 
TCS will be open for students on Monday, March 16, from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. to 
get additional materials or gather anything they may have missed from their lockers.  
 The MS/HS building teachers will be providing instruction throughout the school 
day on Friday, March 12 regarding expectations for their classes moving forward. Items 
such as where to find the schoolwork, how it will be delivered, etc. will be discussed 
today during the school day. As mentioned before, teachers will be available via email 
during this break from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. (M-F) and will do their best to answer 
questions about classes in a timely manner. Students can expect each of the teachers 
to send assignments on Monday morning by 9:00am (Monday, March 16 by 12:00 p.m.) 
so it is important that each student checks for their schoolwork and plan their week 
accordingly in order to accomplish electronically, and turn in what is assigned. It is 
important that families, students, and teachers work together to continue their 
education during this time.  

 
 
 



 

 

 
Teachers will be continuing in their curriculum with material that was scheduled 

in their classes but simply using different methods to deliver and teach the information. 
Please note, teachers will be grading assignments and putting grades into RENWEB, 
and our grading quarters will continue on the regularly scheduled dates.  
 We appreciate all of your support as we know these are uncharted waters for 
many and we will continue to provide a quality Christian education for the students of 
Temple Christian School.  
 
Thank you and God Bless, 
 
Bruce Bowman    B.J. McPheron 
 
Bruce Bowman     B.J. McPheron 
MS/HS Principal     MS/HS Assistant Principal 
 
  
 
 
 


